
WARM FUZZIES FOR OUR MISSION TEAM 
 

Leave a note of encouragement for the Youth and Adults that will be  
attending the Mission Trip to The Pittsburgh Project. Check out the display 

board in the Fellowship Hall, and stick your notes in each person’s bag. 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 
Jell-O, Pudding Mix, Peanut Butter, Boxed Potatoes, Coffee, Cake Mix, 

Brownie Mix, and Corn Muffin Mix are the current needs.  If you wish to 
donate cash, please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch. Thank you for your 

generosity. 

GET RID OF YOUR LOOSE CHANGE 
The Missions Committee are collecting loose change for the SEM Human 
Needs Fund. So far we have only collected about $30 this year. The coin 

jar will be on the Mission table. Thank you for your help. 

PW SUMMER SALAD DINNER 
June 28th, 6pm, @ Donna Gruendike’s 

 

Bring a salad topper to share. Please sign-up on the PW Bulletin Board. 
We will also be making a small garden planter. Hope to see you there! 

DOES GOD GO ON SUMMER VACATION? 
… NEITHER DOES OPC SUNDAY SCHOOL!!! 

 
Volunteers are needed to teach our children (4th 
grade and younger) one Sunday this summer.  The 
curriculum provided is very easy to follow and  
loaded with fun activities.  This is a rewarding  
opportunity to connect with and support the chil-
dren of OPC!!  Teen teachers are welcome!!!  Select 
your Sunday and sign up on the CE bulletin board.  
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SUMMER SPECIAL MUSIC 

If you would be interested in doing  

special music this summer, please get in 

touch with our organist, Ellen Bristol.  

Thank you! 

WOMEN’S 3RD MONDAY LUNCH BUNCH 

The Breakfast Group is becoming a Lunch Bunch group. We will meet 

for lunch and good conversation at 11am at Slayton’s the 3rd Monday 

of every month. Ladies only, please! Mark your calendars, and we’ll 

see you there! 
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